Communication : C 49
Committee of the Whole (1)
November 30, 2021

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca Agen daltem#2

To: John Britto

Subject: FW: [External] Clubhouse Developments Inc. and the City of Vaughan"s file #'s: OP.19.014, Z.19.038 and 19T-
19v007

Date: Monday, November 29, 2021 8:49:55 AM

Attachments: _

For your action and/or reply.

Thank you,

Francesca Laratta, HonsBA, MAP Certified
Council/Committee Services Coordinator
905-832-8585, ext. 8628 | francesca.laratta@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Office of the City Clerk
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

vaughan.ca

“?VAUGHAN

From: Andrea Urdaneta_

Sent: Sunday, November 28, 2021 4:08 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Council@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Clubhouse Developments Inc. and the City of Vaughan's file #'s: OP.19.014,
7.19.038 and 19T-19V007

To Whom It May Concern,

| am writing this letter in regards to the Clubhouse Developments Inc. and the City of
Vaughan's file #s: OP.19.014, Z.19.038 and 19T-19V007.

My husband and | are outraged that Vaughan Planning has recommended the proposed
development of the Woodbridge Country Club. As residents of Gate House Court, we would
be directly affected by the loss of green space, the increase in traffic, and the overall
ecological and environmental damage rendered by the development.

Our voices matter. Our voices count. Yet time and time again the Vaughan City Council has
moved to ignore the concerns of citizens. We do not support the development and we wish
for the Vaughan City Council to immediately reject any and all proposals.

Respectfully,
Giuseppe and Andrea Bonofiglio
[l Gate House Court



